
Sermon Notes 

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

Giving Update 

Budget to date: $73, 557 

Income to date: $44, 788 

Needed: $28, 769 

 

 

Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 

scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Worship Leader: Ang Driedger 

Speaker: Gerry Giesbrecht 

Song Leader: Seth Klassen 

 

Date: March 3, 2024 

 

 

 

 

Community Announcements 
 

-The February edition of “On the Level” is now 

available from Mennonite Disaster Service.  In 

our current issue: meet Nikki Hamm Gala the 

Communications Coordinator for MDS Canada, 

learn why one woman says MDS is the light of 

Canada, and hear how MDS volunteers are finding 

additional work along the Texas border. 

Go to this link to read more: 

https://conta.cc/4bIyn7L 

 

-SHOP ministry fundraiser on March 8, 5-7pm at 

the Winkler EMMC. See the bulletin insert from last 

Sunday for more details.  

 

-JOY in Action- You can help make a difference 

and help put a stop to human trafficking in Canada 

by registering or supporting a participant in Joy in 

Action 2024!  Between August 17-25, participants 

from across Canada will walk, run, cycle, or do an 

activity of their choice to raise awareness about 

this growing problem and funds to help stop it!  

Please see the bulletin board for details!  

 
 

 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Church Rentals – Megan Hildebrandt – 204-216-0996 

  

  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

 

 

Church Calendar 
March 10  - Dale & Marge Warkentin 

March 17  - Ryley Fehr 

March 24  - Kellin Friesen 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

 Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 

worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 

Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer list– Werner & Marlene Ens, Zelma Fehr  

Cornie Friesen, Cliff Peters, Henry Froese 

Missions - Kendra Fehr, Ryan Thiessen, Murray 

& Carol Honsberger, Eagles Wings Children’s 

Village, Laure (Congo), Pembina Valley Youth 

Hockey League Ministry (Riley Martens) 

https://conta.cc/4bIyn7L
mailto:blumenortmc@gmail.com
mailto:gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com
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Prayer for the Week 

Lord, grant us grace in times when we’re hurting to 
move toward you and each other rather than apart. 
Give us grace to remain unified, with our trust firmly 

in You as our Saviour, our Lord, and our guide. 
Amen. 

Church Announcements 

-Please take note – The Spring Congregational 

meeting date is set for April 7th.  

-As a follow-up to Tamara Bowman’s request for 

prayer for their daughter Ariel with her summer 

Mongolia plans (which have changed to China), 

there are copies of her support letter in the back of 

the sanctuary for you to pick up for more 

information.  

Prayer 

 

-We continue in prayer for Cliff Peters. The doctors 

do not expect that he will continue to be with us 

for very long.  We pray for healing, but also 

comfort and peace for Sue.  

 

-Continue in prayer for Henry & Sara Froese as 

they await the results of Henry’s biopsy.  

-We would also like to continue in prayer for 

Cornie Friesen as he recovers from his heart 

surgery a few weeks ago.   

Deacon Ministry 

-Seth & Erica Klassen – 384-7384, 332-1690 

-John & Esther Falk – 362-1597, 362-2864, 

 (H) 327-5358 

-Kevin & Helen Krahn – 324-4395, 304-1521,  

(H) 327-5448  

We invite you to contact us anytime if you have 

prayer requests, need someone to talk to would 

like a visit, or have anything specific we can help 

with.  

 

 

 
March 3, 2024 

 
 

Welcome & Announcements 

Call to Worship 

Worship in Song 

Scripture Reading – Hebrews 10:22-25, 

John 13:34-35, Ephesians 4:1-3 

Congregational Prayer 

Offertory-Scarlett Falk 

Worship in Song 

Message – “Break down walls, don’t build them up” 

Closing Song 

Benediction 

 

 

Youth Calendar 

 
March 6 – Senior/Junior Split Bible Study 

March 13 – Encounter Night – Bible Reading 

March 15 (Friday) – After Hours Senior High Drop-in 

Night 

 

 

Community Announcements 

 
Winkler Bible Camp presents a Dinner Theatre 

entitled 'Not a Lumber, Jack'. Join us March 15-17 

at 6:30 p.m. for a hilarious romance mystery about a 

Lumberjack in the Burwalde Woods. To reserve 

your tickets, please visit our website or call the 

office at 204-325-9519. 
 

Verse for the Week 
 

Beloved, let us love one another, for love is from 
God, and whoever loves has been born of God and 

knows God. 1 John 4:7 ESV 

 

Mennonite Collegiate Institute 

-MCI presents The Pirates of Penzance – tickets are 

on sale now! Join us in Buhler Hall for this 

entertaining musical on March 7, 8, 9th nightly at 

7:30 pm, and for a matinee at 2:00 pm on March 

9th! Tickets can be purchased by visiting 

www.mciblues.net or by calling the school at (204) 

327-5891 during school hours. 

-Join us for an MCI Open House! We invite 

prospective students (gr. 5-8) to register and join us 

for an open house one hour before show times on 

March 8th (evening) and 9th (aft.). Prospective 

students who register will receive a free musical 

ticket and backstage pass! Call the school or email 

info@mciblues.net to register! 

 

 


